From: Gail Macgregor <blowingagail@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 7 March 2018 4:05 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Gail MacGregor.
5b Quinton Place Bishopdale.

I am annoyed that your intent of taking both Case brook bus services off 107 & 108. We need to be able to get to
Northland Mall.

We have to take 3 buses to Christchurch Hospital and as a diabetic this is a harrowing experience.

Regards Gail



